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Preparation 
(S.L. 9-10.1a) 

(x2) 

Student has come to 
discussion prepared, having 
read and researched 
material under study; 
explicitly draws on that 
preparation by referring to 
evidence from texts and 
other research on the topic 
to stimulate a thoughtful, 
well-reasoned exchange of 
ideas. 

Student has come to 
discussion mostly prepared, 
having read and researched 
most material under study; 
explicitly draws on that 
preparation by referring to 
evidence from texts and 
other research on the topic 
to stimulate a thoughtful, 
well-reasoned exchange of 
ideas. 

Student has come to 
discussion partially 
prepared, having read and 
researched some material 
under study; explicitly 
draws on that preparation 
by referring to evidence 
from texts and other 
research on the topic to 
stimulate a thoughtful, 
well-reasoned exchange of 
ideas. 

Student has come to 
discussion with only one 
thing prepared, having read 
and researched that one 
thing; explicitly draws on 
that preparation by 
referring to evidence from 
texts and other research on 
the topic to stimulate a 
thoughtful, well-reasoned 
exchange of ideas. 

 
 

 
 

Commentary and Analysis 
(S.L. 9-10.1c) 

Student advances 
discussion by posing and 
responding to questions 
that relate the current 
discussion to broader 
themes or larger ideas; 
actively incorporate others 
into the discussion; and 
clarifies, verifies, or 
challenges ideas and 
conclusions. 

Student advances 
discussion by posing and 
responding to questions 
that relate the current 
discussion to broader 
themes or larger ideas and 
either actively incorporates 
others into the discussion; 
or clarifies, verifies, or 
challenges ideas and 
conclusions. 

Student advances 
discussion by posing and 
responding to questions 
that relate the current 
discussion to broader 
themes or larger ideas. 

Student attempts to 
advance discussion by 
posing and responding to 
questions that relate the 
current discussion to 
broader themes or larger 
ideas, but fails to do so. 

 
 

Responding to Others 
(S.L. 9-10.1d) 

Student responds 
thoughtfully to diverse 
perspectives, summarizes 
points of agreement and 
disagreement, and, when 
warranted, qualifies or 
justifies his or her own 
views and understanding. 

Student responds to diverse 
perspectives, summarizes 
points of agreement and 
disagreement, and, when 
warranted, qualifies or 
justifies his or her own 
views and understanding. 

Student responds to diverse 
perspectives, summarizes 
points of agreement and 
disagreement. 

Student responds. 

 


